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Subject: FW: OMES Inspection of Devices

From: Dan Cronin <Dan.Cronin@omes.ok.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:40:30 PM 
To: Lexie Flanagan <Lexie.Flanagan@sde.ok.gov> 
Subject: Re: OMES Inspection of Devices 

Hi Lexie, 

That time works for us, thank you for the fast response. 

Thank you, 

Dan Cronin | State Chief Information Officer 
State of Oklahoma | Office of Management and Enterprise Services 
405-522-6268 | 
 oklahoma.gov | oklahoma.gov/
omes

From: Lexie Flanagan <Lexie.Flanagan@sde.ok.gov> 
Date: Monday, July 28, 2025 at 11:28 AM 
To: Dan Cronin <Dan.Cronin@omes.ok.gov> 
Subject: FW: OMES Inspection of Devices 

Hi Dan, 

4 PM this afternoon works on our end for you to come by our offices and inspect the Samsung TV (with OSDE serial 
number E14404) in the main area of the Superintendent’s office. 

Thank you, 

Lexie Flanagan 
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent, Ryan Walters
Oklahoma State Department of Education
2500 N Lincoln Blvd
Oklahoma City, OK 73105
Office: (405) 521-4885
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From: Dan Cronin <Dan.Cronin@omes.ok.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 10:18 AM 
To: Ryan Walters <Ryan.Walters@sde.ok.gov> 
Subject: OMES Inspection of Devices 

Hi Superintendent Walters, 

I was asked by the OMES general counsel to get with you to inspect a few devices in your office area. Can 
you please let me know which devices you would like us to inspect so I can bring the appropriate IT staff 
to assist.  We can make this our top priority to align to your schedule. 

If you can provide the list of equipment and the best time to visit it would be very helpful. 

Thank you, 

Dan Cronin | State Chief Information Officer 
State of Oklahoma | Office of Management and Enterprise Services 
405-522-6268 |
 oklahoma.gov | oklahoma.gov/
omes


